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Niki Sprinzen was quoted in a Law360 article discussing the oversight by a newly created special

inspector general of the $500 billion CARES Act that could result in an increase in enforcement and

litigation similar to that seen in the aftermath of the 2008 financial crisis.

To read more of this article, click here.
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